
PSAT 2016 
Porter Ranch Community School  

8th Graders 

This test is a first step on the college bound path.   Access your critical reading, 

mathematical reasoning, and writing skills.  It is a great tool to pinpoint 

your strengths and weaknesses.  This PSAT is restructured to reflect 

changes in the NEW SAT. 

The PSAT will be administered on Wednesday, October 19, 2016 and will take 

place in the MPR at 8:00am.  All students signing up will be given a practice 

booklet and access to an online study and practice exams. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Demirjie at ademirji@lausd.net 

 Sign–up at the Student Store 9/10/16 - 10/10/16 during lunch and after school 

 Space is limited 

 If your child is not taking the PSAT this year, please send in the form to Mr. Demirjie 

 

PSAT 

Name _________________________________  Date_____________________   

_____ Yes, my child will participate in the PSAT (To Student Store) 

_____  No, my child will not participate in the PSAT (To Mr. Demirjie) 

Parent’s signature ________________________________________________________  

1st Period Teacher______________________   Grade__________  

Amount  $20     Cash__________  or  Check #________   

Please make checks payable: Porter Ranch Community School Student Body 

Once PSAT is paid for no refunds will be given. 

mailto:ademirji@lausd.net


 

 


